Press Release



130 Balm Beach Road West, Tiny, Ontario, L0L 2J0 705-526-4204 • www.tiny.ca/news

For immediate release

Nominations are now open for the Township of Tiny's 2025 Citizen of the Year Awards

Date: September 5, 2025

(**Tiny, Ontario**) The Township of Tiny is calling for nominations for the 2025 Citizen of the Year Awards. The nomination period closes at noon on January 5, 2026. There are four award categories, including:

Corrie Hamelin Memorial Community Volunteer Award

This award recognizes an individual who has volunteered their time and energy to more than one community association, organization or cause, in a selfless manner; and/or has strong beliefs in giving back to the community and benefiting the people of the township.

Robert Robitaille Memorial Volunteer Award

This award recognizes an individual who has generously volunteered their time and has been committed to the development and advancement of parks and recreation in the community; and/or has made a difference and as a result, has improved the quality of life in the township.

Senior of the Year Award, also known as the "Heart of Tiny Award"

This award recognizes an outstanding senior who, during or after the age of 65, contributed to the enrichment of the social, cultural, or civic life of the township.

Youth of the Year Award

This award recognizes an outstanding youth who, before or during the age of 18, contributed to the enrichment of the social, cultural, or civic life of the township.

The nominator may include additional information with the nomination such as letters of support, copies of certificates, newspaper clippings, and/or stories. Please note that an individual cannot be nominated for achievements related to a current political appointment.

"Now is the time to nominate that friend or family member that truly represents the best of our community and those that work tirelessly to give back and make Tiny a welcoming place for everyone," said Mayor David Evans. "If you know a Tiny resident that should be recognized, I encourage you to submit a nomination package".

For more information or to view the nomination applications, visit www.tiny.ca/volunteer.

-30-

For media inquiries, contact:

Jacqueline Brown, Communications Officer jbrown@tiny.ca • 705-526-4204

Receive Township of Tiny Press Releases directly to your phone or email: **Sign up for free at www.TinyConnect.ca**







